
CONSULT with the archdiocesan legal team

 The raffle is no longer considered
gambling. The rules could require the

individual to send a stamp, self-
addressed envelope to the parish to

obtain a free ticket. 

Restrict The Purchase of
Online raffle Tickets to
Missouri Residents Only

DO not require the pURchAse
of a ticket to enter the

drawing

 Require participants to click a
box to attest that they are

Missouri residents and physically
within Missouri at the time the

online raffle ticket is purchased.  

IS YOUR
ONLINE
RAFFLE

ILLEGAL?
InternalAudit@archstl.org

314.792.7241

Archdiocese of St. Louis
Office of Internal Audit

The organization's IRS reporting and withholding requirements:
A W-2G must be filed for prizes greater than $600 and 300 times
the amount of the ticket.
A W-2G must be filed and taxes withheld for any prizes over $5,000.

The Irs Considers Raffles to be Gambling.
many states outlaw gambling and raffles.

 take the following steps to ensure compliance with
necessary legal requirements:

AND/OR

disclose that 
winners are responsible for All taxes

For any questions related to raffles, contact the
Archdiocesan legal team by calling 314.792.7075


